High Littleton C. of E. Primary School, High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622 Fax: 01761 472800 Email: office@highlittletonschool.com
Web: www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith

Dear Parents/Carers,



Reception Baseline Assessment

A very warm welcome to you and your family to High Littleton Church of England Primary School. I hope that your child is beginning to settle into life in Owl Class and that they continue to enjoy their time here with us.

I thought it was important to bring to your attention the government's Reception Baseline Assessment (RBA).

Your child will be participating in the RBA within the first six weeks of starting in Owl Class. The purpose of the assessment is to provide the starting point for a progress measure that will help parents and carers understand how well schools support their children to progress between Reception and Year 6.

The RBA is a short, interactive and practical assessment of your child's early literacy, communication, language and mathematics skills when they begin school, using materials that most children of your child's age will be familiar with.

You can find more information about the RBA by following the link here.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting Mrs Payne.

Best wishes

Gareth Griffith Headteacher

"Love each other as I have loved you" John 15:12











